St Marys NDIA office closing 02/05/2024, 09:40

31 August 2020

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the National Disability Insurance Agency (NDIA) is closing
the St Marys office from Friday 4 September.

Participants in the southern suburbs of Adelaide will be welcomed to continue receiving face-to-
face support at the following NDIS offices:

e NDIS Marion, 8 Warracowie Way
¢ NDIS Noarlunga Centre, 9 Alexander Kelly Drive.

You can visit the NDIA at the Marion or Noarlunga offices if you need to.
You can also contact us by:

e Calling 1800 800 110
e Sending an email to enquiries@ndis.gov.au
e Or using our webchat function, on our Contact page.
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